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At each meeting we close by praying for our brothers and their families who are
sick or in distress.  It’s a reminder of why we were founded and a way to call on
the Lord to care for them.  Recently we have had quite a few brothers sustain
injuries and /or take trips to the hospital.  Please keep them in your prayers as well.

We continue to gear up for two events where we need volunteers.  First we have
the Danish Festival Aug 16th and 17th.  As many of you know it takes a large
number of workers flipping abelskivers, taking cash, and working in the kitchen to
pull off this event, but the community loves it and the funds raised help us run the
majority of our programs for the year.  If you have a preferred spot or time to help
please let me know at gk2084@mikofc.org or 616-916-0143.

You’ve probably also seen announcements on ECCE and the Bishop’s visit to help
us commemorate our resilience on September 14th Knights are asked to assist with
the canopy for a procession and encouraged to help in other roles.
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